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Fall Poem: 
 “Fall Leaves” 

Down, down, yellow and brown, 

Fall the leaves over the ground. 

Rake them up in a pile so high, 

Until they reach up to the sky.  

-Adapted Traditional  

  

Fall Song:  
“Dancing Leaves” 

(Tune: “Twinkle, Twinkle Little 
Star) 

Let’s join hands and circle round  

As we watch the leaves fall down. 

See them twirling, here and there. 

See them dancing, everywhere. 

Move your hands like falling 
leaves, 

Watch them twirling, in the 
breeze. 

- Jean Warren 

 

 

 Extra! Extra! Read All About It! 
  

We are off to a phenomenal start of the school year! The students 
are settling into routines nicely and beginning to grow friendships 
within the classrooms! The teachers have been working hard to plan 

and create unique and fun experiences with education through play!  

Clothing: It is chilly in the mornings and our classes are still going out to the 
playground! Please send in a light jacket or sweatshirt every day.     

General health info: It is just about cold season and flu season. Please remember 
the Flu Vaccine is mandatory! If your child is out sick, please let us know! We wish 
you a healthy fall & winter!  

Program News:   We will be practicing fire drills and lock down drills once a month. 
We ensure these practices are developmentally appropriate and taken seriously by 
the students and staff. I sent home an email late September about of Bees to the 
Beehive curriculum for lock down drills. If you have any questions please let me 
know! 
 

 

What We are Exploring: 
In the next few weeks your students will be 
exploring pumpkins, all things Halloween, and other 
fall fun! We will be focusing on building 
relationships and adjusting to routines in our 
younger classes and focusing on investigation skills 
and problem solving in our older classes.  

 

School Shout Out 
 I would like to take this opportunity to thank the families who have donated to 
our school through our Amazon Wishlist or by dropping things off to the 
classrooms. If you would like to donate to our school, we are always very grateful 
for glue sticks, tissues, construction paper, white paper plates and white and 
brown paper bags!  

 



 

 

Upcoming Events & Dates  
 

Trunk or Treat 
       Please join us on 

October 23rd at 6:30pm 
in the parking lot for a 
trunk or treat event 
hosted by Bethany 
Covenant Church. If you 
are interested in hosting 
a trunk (includes 
decorating & handing 
out treats), please 
contact Jesse Rogers at 
jesserogers@bethanyco
venant.org! 

Meet our School Board: 
President:  

       Alessandra Plomitallo 

Pastoral Representative: 

        Diane Stevenson 

Treasurer:  

        Karen Baker 

Church Representative:  

        Betty Jo Jackson 

LBP representative:     

       Kerin Heemsoth 

LBP Representative:  

        Marissa Bouiver 

LBP Representative:  

         Devon Getchel  

We meet monthly to review 
policies & procedures, budgets, 
staffing, and to plan family fun. 
Please feel free to contact 
members of the board with 
concerns or comments. We are 
always looking for ways to 
improve our program. 

Seasonal Books We Love 
 

 

 

• October 9th: Fire Truck Visit 

• October 9th: Paint & Sip Event- Registration required 

• October  14th &15th:  No school 

• October 21st:  Picture Day (Pre K 3 M/W/F & Pre K 4) 

• October 22nd: Picture Day (Early 3s, Pre-K 3 T/Th & Pre K 5) 

• October 23rd: BCC Trunk or Treat 

• October 30th & 31st: Halloween Parades (Keep an eye out for a letter 
from your child’s teacher)   

 

  

 Important Reminders  
 

• When driving through the parking lot, please do so slowly! 

• Please call the school when your child is going to be absent 

• Pack a healthy snack with at least two food groups 

• Permission slips are needed for picture day. You can find these in 
your email or paper copies at each sign in book.  

• Flu Vaccines are required and proof must be provided by 
December 31st.  

 

 

 

 

You and your child are important to us.  
Should you wish to share something good a teacher has done 

 or if you ever have a concern, please: 

Call:  Shelby Moschini Telephone: (860) 828-9520  

Email: lbpdirector@bethanycovenant.org 

 

 

  


